

Dear Parents,

As you may know World Book Day is approaching on the 3rd March. As a school we always enjoy marking this and having some different activities planned! If the children would like to dress up as their favourite book character we would love them to have this opportunity but this is by no means essential.

On the day itself the children will be listening to stories from different teachers, our author of the term and will take part in a world book day assembly. They will also be meeting their new 'book buddy'. This will be a child from another class who they will be meeting with periodically to share books across the rest of the year. Can we ask that your child brings in their 'favourite book' to share and talk about with their new book buddy.

Finally, we would like to set up our 'extreme reading' challenge again. This involves your child bringing in a photograph of themselves reading in the most unusual or unexpected place you can imagine. Photographs in past years have involved reading underwater, reading on a tractor or reading whilst sitting on a horse.

We are really looking forward to the day!

The English Team